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; AR "{2‘ Department of Military Affairs
‘3:‘ N 5; 47 Bataan Boulevard
i"'-‘fo og“ﬁ"; Santa Fe, New Mexico 87508

December 19, 2013

New Mexico Army National Guard
FOIA Manager

22 A Bataan Blvd

Santa Fe, NM 87508

MuckRock News

DEPT MR 9412

PO Box 55819

Boston, MA 02205-5819

Dear Mr Douglas Lucas:

This letter is to response to your Freedom of Information Act request, dated 9 December
2013, an index of files relating to Mexican police basing or staging operations in New Mexico
or Fort Bliss. Please limit this request to all responsive documents generated from Dec 31, 1999

and the date this request is processed.

Attached is a memorandum indicating that there is no records associated with Mexican
military staging or basing operations in or from New Mexico.

If you have questions regarding your request, please contact my office at (505) 474-1262.

Encl
Memorandum

Sincerely,

Lotencln I Malla

Brenda L Mallary

Command Sergeant Major

Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Officer
New Mexico Army National Guard
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NEW MEXICO ARMY NATIONAL GUARD
Joint Forces Headquarters
10 Bataan Boulevard
Santa Fe, NM 87508

6 December 2013
SUBJECT: FOIA Request, Mexican Military Staging or Basing in or from New Mexico

MuckRock News

DEPT MR 9412

PO Box 55819

Boston, MA 02205-5819

Dear Douglas Lucas:

I am the Plans, Operations and Training Officer for the New Mexico National Guard. The New
Mexico National Guard has no records associated with Mexican military staglng or basing
operations in or from New Mexico.

Please feel free to contact us with any additional questions that you may have.

Sincerely,

v o
/é;ﬂm—&/éd/ % /""

Kenneth A. Nava

Colonel, NMNG Plans, Operations, and Training

Officer
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E’% 47 Bataan Boulevard
t‘{ Santa Fe, New Mexico 87508

December 11, 2013

New Mexico Army National Guard
FOIA Manager

22 A Bataan Blvd

Santa Fe, NM 87508

Douglas Lucas
MuckRock News

DEPT MR 9489

PO Box 55819

Boston, MA 02205-5819

Dear Mr. Lucas:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of the referral of your Freedom of Information Act (or
Privacy Act) request, dated 9 December 2013, an index of files relating to Mexican police basing
or staging operations in New Mexico or Fort Bliss. Please limit this request to all responsive
documents generated from Dec 31, 1999 and the date this request is processed. Please reference
FA j-14-0001 when following up on request.

We will make every effort to provide the responsive records as soon as possible. All
communications concerning this request should be identified with the above reference number
and addressed to the address shown above.

If you have questions regarding your request, please contact my office at (505) 474-1262.

Sincerely,

/@é@// win 2 AMallz L/

Brenda L Mallary

Sergeant Major

Freedom of Information Act/Privacy Officer
New Mexico Army National Guard




